Sent: Monday, February 11, 2013 10:52 AM

To: patrick.brennan@state.or.us
Subject: HB2800

Committee Members
Please vote against this boondoggle of a project.

it cost too much.

Doesn't relieve traffic congestion.
Increases borrowing too much.
Too many design flaws.

Not approved by Coast Guard.

And finally, the people you represent are dead set against this bridge.

Remember, Votes do have consequences.

Sincerely
Gordon Challstrom
Medford, Or
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